
South Africa

Soon after spending a month in the United States our Ugandan associate, 
Raphael, has just completed an evangelism conference in South Africa.

He is now relaxing for a brief time in the Kruger National Park after witnessing 
many new born-again believers in this evangelism meeting. I just spoke with 
him. He's very enthusiastic about the success of this conference.

The Start of an Evangelistic Meeting In a Small Village, Northern South Africa

In addition he spoke to students at the University of Venda in the city of 
Thohoyandou in the state of Limpopo in northern South Africa. This too was a 
very successful encounter.

 

At the University of Venda

On May 1 he will be returning to his home in Uganda where he and his team 
are in the process of planting churches.

Over the past eight years he and his team have planted 21 churches in 
Uganda. He says that the progress is geometrical, so he expects to have 20 
new churches within the next two years in Uganda.

Let us pray for Raphael, his wife Cathy, and his team. Let us pray that his 
vision will become reality!

Raphael Has a True Missionary Heart. He Was Served These Nice Juicy Caterpillars. He Said They Tasted 
like Sausages. "I Didn't Know Worms Can Taste So-o-o-o Good!"

It is very effective for us to help native Christians proclaim the gospel of Jesus 
Christ. They do not have to learn a new language. They already know the 
culture. Concepts like furlough and culture shock are unknown to them! We 
can often support 20 pastors or evangelists who are native to the country for 
the same price as one missionary from outside their country.

Currently we are assisting our associates in West Africa, East Africa and India.

We need your help!

 

Christ in You is a 501c(3) non-profit organization. Therefore, all contributions are 
tax deductible.

Who We Are
I, Paul Rains, am the founder of Christ in You and I do most of the day-to-day 
activities of the organization. I serve as the treasurer.

We have a board of directors. Our president is Rev. Tim Richards of St. Louis 
Missouri.

We are not part of any Christian denomination. In fact we seek to work with 
any Christian group who proclaims the life, death, burial, and the resurrection 
of the Lord Jesus Christ. We seek to assist those in underserved areas of the 
world who are involved in evangelism and church planting.

We are a 501c(3) non-profit organization. Therefore, all contributions are tax 
deductible.

We seek to work among people who are spiritually poor and also economically 
poor.

You can reach us at ciyworld@gmail.com and mailing address:

Christ In You 
430 County Road 792 
Ellington, MO 63638
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